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Hello Guild Members

Hello,
Another successful quilt camp with 24 attending and several stopping by to
visit. Several completed their projects while others are still in progress.
Thanks to Marylyn and Judy for being the sponsors. I appreciate all your
effort to make this a successful camp. We had a wagon load of patterns,
books and CDs there to pick through at garage sale prices. We went out
for our meals but did a lot of sewing and visiting.
June Craner showed a fat quarter bag she had made to carry big items. I
plan to gather my supplies and make one. Free pattern for the bag and
other items at AllFreeSewing.com.
Remember the guild meeting is on July 1. Don't forget. We can bring
snacks now. Hope to see all of you there.
I will be eating at the Branding Iron Restaurant before the meeting at 5:00.
Everyone is welcome to come and join me.

Happy sewing, Pat

Spinning Spools Quilt Guild

Minutes of June 3, 2021

The meeting was called to order by Pat Woodard at 7:00 pm

We had 23 members in attendance. It was nice to see so many friends coming back to the meetings. 

Minutes were read and a motion was made to accept as read. Laurie M. made the motion for the 
minutes to be accepted as read. Motion was seconded and Passed.

Treasurers report was read and the motion was made by Lisa H. to accept as read and Laurie M. 
seconded the motion. Motion passed.

Old Business was a discussion about our trailer and racks that have been stored for a number of years at
Debbie Newell’s residence. Discussion about the need for tires, and the removal of the trailer from it’s 
current location concluded with a motion by Pam that Debbie’s husband buy tires for the trailer. Gail 
seconded the motion. Motion passed.-

New Business reminded everyone about Quilt Camp to be held on June 18-20th. Everyone is hoping for
a wonderful turnout of our members. 



Birthdays in June included June, Laurie, and Darlene.

Batting needs to be purchased for donation quilts. Ann was given the task of purchasing the batting. 
Backing is to also be ordered from Marshals. 

Program for July is to be presented by Tribby.  The Aug. program will be presented by the Allen 
Ladies. 

Eveline reminded members that if we do not have on our name badges we should be depositing a 
quarter in the piggy bank. Many cannot find theirs and new members knew nothing about them. 
Discussion about who would make the kits was not decided but it will probably be figured out in the 
near future. 

We can begin bring treats to the meetings but they should still be individually wrapped. 

Show and tell included a show of finished tops from the kits that were passed out at an earlier meeting. 

Quilt donations helped two families that lost their homes to fire. Vanessa Van Trease’s Son and 
Daughter in law lost everything when their home burned to the ground. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:58 pm.

Minutes are respectfully submitted by Katherine Fowler

Spinning Spools Quilt Guild Treasurer’s Report- June 2021

June 1, 2021 Balance Foreword $10890.65

June 3, 2021 Check # 1779 Shawnee parks & rec  $160.00

June 3, 2021 Check # 1780 Darlene Pendley paper goods $48.78

June14, 2021 Check # 1781 Jolene Nue quiltng  $75.00

June 19, 2021 Check #1782  Ann Cosgrove Batng $168.76

June 19, 2021 Check # 1783 Masonic Lodge  $300.00

June 19, 2021 Check # 1784  Marilyn Johnson  $29.56

June 23, 2021 Check # 1785  Ann Cosgrove Backing  $79.90

June 23, 2021 Deposit Quilt camp & dues $590.00

Ending Balance $10618.65



Birthdays this Month

Lorraine Beaudette 7-20, Judy Grisso 7-4, Marilyn Johnson 7-18, 
Cindy McVey 7-11, Judy Shanks 7-16, Kathy Wilken 7-3

Quilt camp is scheduled for
October 15, 16, and 17

A note from Betty Bailey  I do appreciate getting the newsletter.  It's great
to hear from/about longtime friends.  I would really like to attend a camp. but I
don't think it will happen any time soon.  RD will have another hip replacement
surgery soon.  One has to wonder  if  every joint  in  his  body will  have to be
replaced!  Really, we are doing as well as two old folks can expect.  Please tell
everyone hello for me.  Love and hugs, Betty 

Now, how about a block of the month quilt!  This one is made exclusively from 
half square triangles so EVERYONE can do this.  Every block is different.  
Instructions will include a 8” and a 12” measurement depending on what size quilt
you want to make.  You can make it color matched throughout but I thought it 
might be good scrappy.  Here goes!  P.S. It was published in a magazine and I 
purchased the pattern.

Reminder, for 8” blocks - Make 16 hst’s 2 ½” x 2 ½”   
                   for 12” blocks Make 16 hst’s 3 ½” x 3 ½” 

Make one of each block below using your desired size of half-square triangles.. 




